
 

 

 

 

  

October 2019  

News 

OP PIONEER – Theft of Tools from Vans: 

Market Bosworth & The Villages 
Newsletter 

Your Beat Team 

The month of October has arrived and we always find that this month can be a very demanding one for us with 
celebrations for Halloween, Diwali and Fireworks events coming up. We would again urge parents and others 
who work with young people the importance of staying safe and not to engage in Anti-Social Behaviour (ASB) 
when they are out and about. As a beat have received - 442 calls, 62 of these were 999 calls. As always the calls 
we received were for a variety of purposes, including 20 reports of ASB, 11 Burglaries and 88 road traffic 
incidents. 

Op Pioneer is a planned operation to tackle the increase in thefts 
from vans of power tools. Over the last 6 weeks there has been an 
increase across the whole force in this type of crime and we are no 
different on our patch. A gentle reminder to those who own vans 
to make sure expensive items that can be carried easily such as 
power tools and similar are removed from your vehicle overnight. 
Remain vigilant and if you see any suspicious behaviour call 
Leicestershire police on 999 and provide a detailed description and 
the direction that the person/s have gone off in.  

                                                                               

Sgt James Cross  PC Phil Hale             PC Rob Cross                PCSO Allan Charles  

Contact us by calling: 101 or email: hinckleyandblaby.npa@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk 

  Follow us on Facebook: @MarketBosworthPolice 
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Crime Figures 

Don’t forget if you are feel concerned that crime in your village is on the increase, why not visit the 
below website and find out the facts about crime figures, it’s a lot more accurate than Facebook or 
other social media services and is shows the true picture of crime levels which you can compare 
against other areas across both Leicestershire and the rest of the county. 

Police UK website - https://www.police.uk/leicestershire/NH29/ 

Community Consultation 

Follow us on Twitter @HinckleyPolice or Facebook /MarketBosworthPolice 

Email hinckleyandblaby.npa@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk Page 2 

News 

YOU SAID, WE DID: 

DESFORD/LEICESTER FOREST WEST – Breach of no entry by vehicles travelling to the industrial 
premises on Peckleton Lane. High visibility patrols conducted at key times, a number of offending 
vehicles stopped and given words of advice. We are working with the local businesses to ensure key 
messages are shared with their staff. 

MARKFIELD – Reports of drug dealing and drug use around the local parks and community centre. We 
have increased our patrols and are working with the Parish Council and staff at the community centre 
to increase our intelligence picture and identify those responsible. 

GROBY – Quarry Park has recently been subject of criminal damage, we have increased our patrols at 
the location and have been working with local schools and the Parish Council in exploring 
opportunities to deal with offenders and prevent similar incidents from occurring. 

NEWBOLD VERDON – Reports of anti-social behaviour and drug use in the area with a focus on the 
pavilion.  We have increased our patrols in this area resulting in some individuals being stopped and 
searched and a quantity of drugs being seized. We have also as a result of intelligence conducted a 
warrant at an address in the area where cannabis was found to be growing. We will continue to patrol 
this area and deal with offenders accordingly. 

 

The New Police Web site and Online Crime Reporting Portal 

With the new Online Reporting system now active, members of the public are encouraged to visit our 
new Force website www.leics.police.uk to find out more about things that are happening in your local 
community and to report crime and incidents directly online at a time that is convenient to you. 

Here is the direct link to the reporting page: 

https://www.leics.police.uk/report-online 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @HinckleyPolice or Facebook /MarketBosworthPolice 

Email hinckleyandblaby.npa@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk 
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Community Engagement 

Community Station Open Day 

PCSO Allan Charles has been out and about at a 
number of beat surgeries over the last month. Thank 
you to all those that came to see him and tell us 
about what we are doing right and what you would 
like us to focus on. Keep looking at Facebook for 
dates of our next surgeries and pop down and have 
a moan or sing our praises! We are happy to listen 
and give advice. 

We have the Best! 

Rob gets the top award: 

At the annual Chief Constables Awards 
Ceremony on Thursday 3rd October our very 
own PC Rob Cross was awarded the title of 
Dedicated Neighbourhood Officer of the year 
for 2019. Rob works so hard on the beat, since 
his arrival on the patch he has introduced a 
number of things including our Facebook 
Change and his commitment to dealing with 
problems identified on the beat is exceptional 
and it is great that he finally receives the 
recognition he so truly deserves. I am sure that 
everyone on the beat will be as pleased as we 
all are. Make sure when you next see him you 
take this opportunity to congratulate him!  

Month in Photos 

 

                

            


